Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region 4-A CALABARZON
Province of Quezon

CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION
City of Tayabas

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 735 s.2018
ELE : CHIEFS, CID & SGOD

HEADS, PUBLIC AND PRIVATE ELEMENTARY AND

SECONDARY SCHOOLS

GIRL SCOUT COORDINATORS

ALL OTHERS CONCERNED
FROM
SUBJECT 3 A DAY WITH THE GIRL SCOUTS WITH SPECIAL NEEDS
DATE : July 19, 2018

This is to inform the field on the GSP Quezon Council’s annual event entitled “4 Day
with the Girl Scouts with Special Needs” to be held on J uly 21, 2018 (Saturday from 8:00 am to
1:00 pm) at Quezon National High School, Iyam, Lucena City.

Attached herewith is the GSP Circular No. 18, s. 2018 for your reference.

Widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

SGOD! A DAY WITH THE GIRL SCOUTS WITH SPECIAL NEEDS
DM-____ /07-19-18

We are an emerging division where excellence is a habit and allegiance for quality is a pledge.
Email us at: tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph tel.no.:  (042) 797-0591
Website: www.depedtayabascity.ph telefaxno.:  (042) 797- 0054}, (042) 797-0773
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} GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
Southern Luzon Region
Quezon Girl Scout Council

Circular no. 18
Series 2018

TO 7\ ALL DISTRICT SCOUT COMMISSIONERS, SCHOOL PRINCIPALS,
" DISTRICT FIELD AND SCHOOL ADVISERS, MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL
BOARD, and ALL CONCERNED

Date July 10, 2018

A
m

A DAY WITH THE GIRL SCOUTS WITH SPECIAL NEEDS

Greetings!

The Quezon Girl Scout Councii and the entire Girl Scouts of the Phiiippines joins the Nationai
Council on Disability Affairs (NCDA] in the observance of the 40th National Disabiiity
Prevention and Rehabilitation [NDPR) Week on July 17-23, 2018, with the theme “Kakayahan
at Kasanayan Para sa Kabuhayan Tungo sa Kauniaran”.

The Council will hold its annuat evert dubbed, “A Day with the Girl Scouts with Special
Needs” on Saturday, July 21, 2018, from 8:00 am. to 1:00 p.m. at Quezon National High
Seheol, lyam, Lucena City.

May we request schools/districts to send participants to this Oarticular event? A minimal of
Php 50.00 registration fee will be collected for the program materials, Participants should bring
their own packed snacks and lunch.

We also encourage ali roops to conduct meaningfui activities in observance of the NDPR
week celebration.

Thank you very much and here’s hoping that this matter shall be considered favorably.

Yours very sincerely,

72aS
(DA V. CRUZ

Schools Division Superintendent
DIVISION OF TAYABAS CITY
& Commissioner on Administration
Quezon GS Council



